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Dear Ms Gupta,  
 
I am pleased to tell you that your work has now been accepted for  
publication in Journal of Experimental Psychology: Human Perception and  
Performance.  
 
It was accepted on 06/10/2025  
 
You will receive an email shortly from DocuSign, requesting electronic  
signatures for publication forms. These forms must be signed by all  
authors prior to your manuscript entering production. Please contact the  
Peer Review Coordinator at consult.MSpeegle@apa.org if you have any  
questions.  
 
Once your manuscript moves to production, you will be able to track the  
status of the production process of your article by logging into your  
author account.  
 
Finally, I would like to encourage you to make your data and stimulus  
materials publicly available, if possible. Making your data and  
materials publicly available can increase the impact of your research,  
enabling future researchers to incorporate your work in model testing,  
replication projects, and meta-analyses, in addition to increasing the  
transparency of your research. The APA's data sharing policy does not  
require public posting, so you are free to decide what is best for your  
project in terms of public data, materials, and conditions on their use.  

mailto:em@editorialmanager.com
mailto:siddhima.gupta@uni-saarland.de
mailto:consult.mspeegle@apa.org
mailto:scchong@yonsei.ac.kr
mailto:consult.MSpeegle@apa.org


Note, however, that APA policy does require that authors make their data  
available to other researchers upon request. Therefore, making your data  
openly available now, while the project is fresh in your mind, will save  
you time in the long run. As part of APA's ongoing efforts to increase  
transparency and collaboration in scientific research, our journal now  
offers authors the option of depositing their data into APA's own  
repository hosted by the Center for Open Science at  
https://osf.io/view/apa/. The repository will store and archive research  
data, protocols and materials, with data being made open once it is  
published in an APA journal. If you choose to submit your data to the  
repository, please include the dataset's OSF link as part of your author  
note, and include the data citation in your reference list.  
 
Thank you for submitting your work to Journal of Experimental  
Psychology: Human Perception and Performance.  
 
Sincerely,  
Sang Chul Chong  
Associate Editor  
Journal of Experimental Psychology: Human Perception and Performance 
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